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Children in Need and Christmas Jumper Day 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to support Children in Need and Save the Children, both very worthwhile causes by 

holding a mufti day for Children in Need and wearing in your festive top on Christmas Jumper Day! 

Both are amazing charities that raise huge amounts of money for children all over the country and world 

every year. 

Children in Need – Friday 19th November wear your own clothes to school, no theme. 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 10th December Jumpers can be worn instead of uniform 

jumpers/cardigans. 

Please donate £2 online via your ScoPay accounts, all donations will be split between the two charities.  
 

Thank you in advance for your support, all donations are greatly appreciated. 
 
Regards, 

 
Nikki Pollitt 
Deputy Head 
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